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To the members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

All property owners should have the ability to make business decisions regarding the use of their
property and not be restricted by those that do not understand the project and/or unwilling to
recognize the positive community impact this project presents. Why would we not want to reap the

many economic benefits for our area?
 
Debra Tolle
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